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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
December 13, 2016
The meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Pat Mills and Rob Sikorski.  
OLD BUSINESS
Carol Holland – 5 Beaver Brook Drive

We are in receipt of a Shade Tree Notification Form dated September 13, 2016 from Ms. Holland.  She stated that trees along the entire street start losing their leaves in July, are bare by August and in general do not appear healthy.  Steve will inspect and evaluate the health of the trees.

Steven Lang – 159 Drakestown Road – Block 9, Lots 14 and 14.01

By memo to the Planning Board dated October 10, 2016, Steve advised that 4 existing trees in the shade tree easement are to be removed and replaced with 5 Chanticleer Cleveland Select Callery Pears.  Planting specifications and locations were included.  

NEW BUSINESS
Toll Bros. Enclave at Long Valley – Fairview Avenue
Bob Miller contacted Steve and requested an inspection of the development. Steve has inspected and will write a memo with his findings.
Michael Swithers – 17 Carolyn Place

We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated November 11, 2016 advising of a dead shade tree on the property.  Steve will request Roger Read to inspect and evaluate for removal.

Bill Hopler – 46 Winay Terrace

We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated November 16, 2016 requesting removal of 2 shade trees on the property dues to excessive tree debris.  Steve will contact Mr. Hopler to discuss the matter.

Washington Township Shade Tree Committee 2017 Budget

In response to a memo dated November 29, 2016 from Andrew Coppola requesting all Committees to submit their 2017 Budget Requests by December 16, 2016, Steve prepared a draft budget request totaling $4,122.00 for 2017 replacement plantings and other Committee expenses.  The Committee reviewed and approved the draft for submittal to Andrew on December 13, 2016. 
NEXT MEETING
The January meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 10, 2017.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

Robert Sikorski for Jan Godek, Recording Secretary
